
THE CALL FOR ABSTRACTS IS OPEN AND YOUR

PARTICIPATION IS VERY WELCOME!

We are pleased to announce that FloraMac 2025 will be hosted by the Azorean
Biodiversity Group (GBA-CE3C) (School of Agrarian and Environmental Sciences,

University of the Azores) and will take place from 22 to 26 of September of 2025 in
Angra do Heroísmo, Terceira, Azores, Portugal.

For five days (September 22, 23, 25 and 26) we will be able to discuss and present the
latest, most updated research on Macaronesian flora in a friendly environment.

Besides a full day of Excursion, on the 24th of September, we will have oral
presentations, poster sessions, and five lectures delivered by our invited Keynote

speakers: 

During the Symposium there will be time for International Projects meetings and
Networking and we will also provide an introductory course to Darwin Core and Data

Paper production.

Participants are cordially invited to contribute with oral presentation and posters. All
communications will undergo a per-review process. 

Deadline for abstract submission is April 15, 2025.
Please check the congress webpage at: https://floramac2025.weebly.com/

WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU IN ANGRA DO HEROÍSMO IN SEPTEMBER!
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